
Coachella Valley
HS Highlights
It's Great To Be An Arab!

A Message From Your Administration

Week of January 17, 2022

Starting Back
Welcome back to 2nd semester. As we move forward with the year we want to thank all of our families
for continually supporting our students and our school. We encourage our parents to get involved
through our School Site Council, JAVA with the Admin, ELAC, Parent Boosters, and many other parent
opportunities. Please look for these events and activities in our weekly newsletter and on the school
website.


We continue to monitor the health and safety of our students on a daily basis. Please remind your
students to wear their masks daily, wash their hands frequently and if they are showing any
symptoms to please remain at home.

REPORTING ABSENCES
Parents now have 2 options in order to report a student absence:


1. Call in to the school Attendance Office: 760-862-1811
2. Use the Report an Absence Link: https://forms.gle/9AxPsU55k8xqww1U7


Be sure to include the following information:

Date of Absence
Students first and last name
Date of Birth
Student ID #
Grade Level
Who is calling: mother, father, legal guardian
Reason for absence

https://forms.gle/9AxPsU55k8xqww1U7


TEACHER FEATURE

One of her Favs Holiday
Performance 2021

2012 ASB

CAMPUS SAFETY

Homegrown Educator
Highlight on Ms. Josefine Ortiz. CVHS has welcomed its newest faculty member to our English
Department. Ms. Ortiz is not only a teacher, but is a proud alumnus with a long family history with
CVHS. Ms. Ortiz was a member of the school choir, performed in many theatrical productions, in
addition to being an active member of the school’s ASB and Link Crew programs. She is now joining us
as a teacher and assistant cheer coach.

Safety First
As we continue to support our students through the school year, we would like to thank all of our
parents and students who have supported the safety of the school by reporting concerns. We
encourage you to continue to use our Sprigeo reporting app.
See Something, Say Something
www.sprigeo.com
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Assessments & Technology

Parent Engagement

What's Next and Tech Tools
Assessments: Our Mighty Arabs students will be busy with Assessments starting Feb. 1 with the
ELPAC, Alternate ELPAC, Iready Math & ELA (Jan. 31) and the Physical Education Fitness Test. Please
make sure your student gets plenty of rest and has their technology tools (Ipad, charger, headphones,
etc..) ready to go. GOOD LUCK!!!!!

$$Money$$
This week we held a parent workshop on Financial Aid as we continue to support our students with
the FAFSA.
Cindy Ramirez Torres, our Parent Liaison, has been working on a Community Asset Mapping which will
provide our families with community support. 




Celebration
We celebrated our Mighty Arab Teachers during this week's Staff Meeting.



PBIS/SEL

HIGHLIGHT - CTE ACADEMIES AND PATHWAYS

LIBRARY
The library is open daily from 6:00 AM to 2:30 PM.

Points Are Everything
Ask your student how many PBIS Rewards Points they have earned this year.Students earn points
for good behavior and being good students around campus. Those points are redeemable for
various prizes.

The Future is at CVHS
Our CVHS FFA Club (Future Farmers of America) are ready to GO!!!!



CVHS HEALTH ACADEMY

Future First Responders



EXPANDED LEARNING PROGRAM (EXLP)

One, Two, Three.....
1. CPR & First-Aid, in preparation for the launch of our CVHS Health Academy & HOSA-Future

Health Professionals "Coachella Community Clinic."

And this one goes here!
1. Students putting together the EKG equipment, & vital signs monitors.

2nd Chances
If any of your students were not successful in any of their classes in the first semester, they may
immediately enroll in our after school program to recover those credits before the end of the school
year. Have them stop by the ASB or Counseling Office to pick up an application.

A CHANCE TO ADVANCE
We continue to host our after-school programs Monday - Friday. M/T/Th/Fr- 2pm-5pm and Wed- 1pm-
4pm. Transportation is available at the end of the program. We offer to tutor, credit recovery (9th-
11th), and enrichment classes. Applications are available in G22, Activities office, and counseling

ffi



CVHS Band Director

Saxophones Before the long
march!

Best of the Best

Mr. Granillo
Congratulations to our very own CVHS Band Director Mr. Daniel Granillo. He and over 200 other Band,
Music Directors/Teachers from North America and Mexico,were selected for the honor of marching
and playing their instruments in the 2022 Tournament of Roses Parade. The accompanying float also
won the Showmanship Award. Great job! Mr. Granillo, we are lucky to have you at CVHS.
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